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GOVERNMENT OF SIERRA LEONE
MINISTRY OF HEALTH AND SANITATION
OFFICE OF THE CHIEF MEDICAL OFFICER

FROM: The Chief Medical Officer
TO: The CDC Team Lead,
Ebola Response
Sierra Leone

ATTN: Dr. Peter Kilmarx

Thursday, September 25, 2014

CDC SUPPORT TO CONTROL THE SPREAD OF THE EBOLA VIRUS

The Ministry of Health and Sanitation is hereby requesting the continued support from CDC
to control the Ebola epidemic in our country Sierra Leone.

The Ministry looks forward to the continuation of this type of needed support and hopes that
you will be able to honour our request.

| thank you for your continued support towards the fight against the Ebola Virus.
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\ - Dr\ ‘Brima Kargho (GOOR)
Chlef Medlcal Offlcer

Ce: The Hon Minister, MOHS
The Deputy Minister | & II, MOHS



